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From: Puco ContactOPSB
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 1:09 PM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment - 16-0253-GA-BTX

Description: Black-Crowned Night Herons in project area: Mill Creek Alliance is a 501(c)(3) environmental 
conservation non-profit that works to protect and restore the Mill Creek Watershed. This comment is to let you 
know that MCA personnel have observed and photographed nesting Black-Crowned Night Herons in close 
proximity to the project area within the last two years. Specifically, the birds nested in large trees on the east 
side of the stream just downstream from Salway Park on Spring Grove Avenue. MCA recommends that a very 
careful search for nesting birds be carried out in the Spring/Summer 2020 before undertaking construction of 
this project. 

David Schmitt 
1662 Blue Rock St 
Cincinnati OH 45223 
(513) 563-8800
dschmitt@themillcreekalliance.org
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